
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—6th October 2023 

Attendance 

Reception—99% 

Year 1—98% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—95% 

Year 5—97% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for October is Diversity 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 

10th October, 9.30am—Open day for school place ap-
plications 2024. 

16th October—Year 4 visit to Tatton Park. 

19th October, 3.15pm-6pm—Parents’ Evening. 

20th October—Finish for half term. 

30th October—School starts again. 

9th November—Year 5 class assembly. 

Further dates will follow. 

 

 

Well done Reception 

The children in Reception have made an excellent start 
at St Thomas’. They are loving all the new learning  
opportunities and we are seeing their confidence     
continue to grow. 

 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure your child comes in full uniform   
every day. Trainers must not be worn and all     
children need to wear their tie. Also as the weather 
is becoming more autumnal children need to have 
a coat every day. 

Welcome to Helen 

Some of  you will already have met Helen Coffey 
who is the new Team Rector for Golborne and  
Lowton. She has been to visit the children in school 
and is looking forward to working with the children 
alongside Trevor who we all know really well. 

School applications 

If your child is school age for September 2024, the 
application process is now open.  

For all parents of children in Year 6 please ensure 
you have completed your application for your 
child’s high school place. 


